
CROWN POINT IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

About the Project
Please join us for an open house meeting to learn about the Crown Point Improvement Project, which spans 
from Blair High Rd. to 72nd Sreet. The purpose of the project is to replace pavement that is in poor condition 
and repurpose the existing width of the roadway to safely accommodate multiple modes of transportation.

A brief presentation will be at 5:45 to provide an overview of the project, the process for selecting the alternative, 
and the proposed improvements. Project team and City staff will be on hand to discuss the project. 

Wednesday, February 13th
5:30 P.M. - 7:00 P.M.

Presentation at
5:45 P.M.

Northwest High School Cafeteria
8204 Crown Point Ave | Omaha

Enter through south door (main school entrance)

PUBLIC  
OPEN HOUSE

  MEETING
Project information can also be found at www.KeepOmahaMoving.com.  

Requests for special meeting accommodations 
should be submitted to: 

Jon Meyer, Project Manager
Omaha Public Works Department
1819 Farnam Street, Suite 604, Omaha, NE  68183
(402) 444-5220 | jon.meyer@cityofomaha.org
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